WORK SESSION - 5:00 P.M.

Council met in a work session to discuss Pedestrian Bridge Concepts. Those in attendance were Mayor Gettys, Mayor Pro Tem Lindsay, and Councilmembers Black, Pender, Reno, K. Sutton, and P. Sutton. Also present from staff were City Manager David Vehaun, Deputy City Manager Jimmy Bagley, Deputy City Manager Steven Gibson, City Attorney Paul Dillingham, and Municipal Clerk Anne P. Harty. No members of the media were in attendance.

No action was taken.
There being no other further business the work session was adjourned.
Minutes approved and adopted this day of 2022.
Anne P. Harty, Municipal Clerk